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Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 
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Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 
NEWSLETTER 20—Friday 10th February 2023   

Hedgehogs - Have been measuring the lengths of the different dinosaurs. 
What is the longest dinosaur you can think of? 

           

Squirrels - Have been continuing their fantastic learning in writing; Using 
superb vocabulary and great content linking to their theme this term. Well 

done! 

Badgers -  Have been looking at fractions in maths. Some have been find-
ing a fraction of a shape while others have been adding, subtracting and 

multiplying fractions.  

 

Over half term our mobiles will begin to be demolished!  

This is a great step towards our new mod-
ular classrooms being installed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What are you Curious about? Jesus talked about wanting all to be life long learners. Have 
you learnt anything new today? 

 

 

 



PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put these on their 
bags or on their school jumpers. 

This weeks PROUD winners are :  Caleb, Harrison, Sophia H, Henry, Charlotte, Wesley, Lacey D, Dud-
ley, Harry, Sindy and Sydney 

A massive well done. 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Caleb 

Squirrels—  Leo A 

Badgers—  Moriah 

Christian Vision and Values 

 

Hedgehogs— Alana and Charlotte 

Squirrels— Patsy 

Badgers —  Dudley 



 

 

On Friday 3rd March the ASPIRE Federation will  
be celebrating World Book Day. 

The aim of the day is to promote reading for 
pleasure and relaxation, and help create readers 

for life. 
 

On this day we are inviting the children to wear 
their pjs or comfy clothes and bring a copy of 
their favourite ‘bed time story’ to share with  

others throughout the day. 

Future Dates: 

End of Term—10th February 

Inset Day—20th February 

Children return to school for start  of Term 4—21st February 

15th May - 150 years the school has been running - more information to come. 

24th Feb—Year R outdoor learning morning 

10th March—Y1 outdoor learning morning 

24th March-  Y2&3 outdoor learning morning 

17th March—Red Nose Day 

9th—12th May KS2 SATs All children should attend school 
this week. No holiday during this time. 

15th-19th May KS1 SATs All children should attend school this week. No holiday during 
this time. 

 

FOLSA Dates  

 Easter Disco Thursday 30th March YrR / KS1 3:30 - 4:40 / KS2 4:45 
- 6:00pm.  

 
All parents are invited to join us for Worship at 8:50 on Friday 
mornings. 

Kent Autistic Trust (KAT) have begun to provide information sessions for parents. 
Please see the link below   

https://www.katfamilysupport.co.uk/info-
sessions  

 
This is one of the chosen charities by our 
school council and well being warriors for 

this academic year. Well worth a click. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.katfamilysupport.co.uk%2Finfo-sessions&data=05%7C01%7CStuart.Sanders%40kent.gov.uk%7C5046450639a3422fae2508db02d4c826%7C3253a20dc7354bfea8b73e6ab37f5f90%7C0%7C0%7C638106885129978130%7CUnkno
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.katfamilysupport.co.uk%2Finfo-sessions&data=05%7C01%7CStuart.Sanders%40kent.gov.uk%7C5046450639a3422fae2508db02d4c826%7C3253a20dc7354bfea8b73e6ab37f5f90%7C0%7C0%7C638106885129978130%7CUnkno

